
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

File Ref:  1441644 

29 March 2021 

 

Mr Jonathon Blakey 
General Manager, Commercial and Regulation 
Dalrymple Bay Infrastructure Management 
Level 15 Waterfront Place 
1 Eagle Street 
Brisbane  QLD  4001 
  
 
 
Dear Mr Blakey 

Dalrymple Bay Infrastructure Management’s application for a ruling on the pricing method for the 8X expansion 

On 16 March 2021, we received an application from Dalrymple Bay Infrastructure Management (DBIM) for a ruling 

on the pricing method applicable to the 8X expansion. DBIM made the application in accordance with s.150D of 

the Queensland Competition Authority Act 1997 (Qld) (QCA Act), seeking a ruling pursuant to s.5.12(a)(2)(A) of the 

2017 access undertaking that the applicable pricing method for 8X is socialised. 

We intend to conduct an investigation into DBIM’s application in accordance with s. 150H of the QCA Act.  

Notice of Investigation  

In accordance with 150I of the QCA Act, we have published a notice of investigation on our website 

(www.qca.org.au) to: 

• notify stakeholders that we intend to conduct an investigation into DBIM’s application for a ruling on the 

pricing method applicable to the 8X expansion 

• invite stakeholders to make written submissions to the QCA in relation to this investigation. 

We will also publish this letter and the redacted version of DBIM’s application for stakeholders' information. 

Submissions  

We invite a written submission from DBIM on any aspect of its application. The closing date for submissions is 11 

May 2021. Further information on the process for lodging a submission is provided as part of our notice of 

investigation.  

Yours sincerely 

 

George Passmore 
Director, Business Performance 


